
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high –  

celebrating difference – enriching community 

 

 

Friday, 12 November 2021 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

Year 1 have been offered an opportunity to take part in a Multi Sports event at Newton Abbot 

College on the afternoon of Wednesday 17th November from 1:00pm - 2.45pm.  This event will 

provide year 1 children an opportunity to play and work with children from other local primary 

schools.  

 

Your child will be accompanied by Miss Hall, Miss Cameron and Mrs Coleman throughout the festival.  

The children will travel by coach and they should return to school by the end of the school day.  Your 

child will need to be in their PE kit (white t-shirt, black shorts or jogging bottoms and plimsolls or 

trainers). They will also need a waterproof coat, a rucksack and a water bottle with their name 

clearly written on it.   

 

Your child will be bringing home a permission slip today for you to sign and return to confirm your 

willingness to allow your child to take part.  

 

Many thanks in advance, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Miss Hall 

Year 1 Learning Leader 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


